
 
 
Selectmen’s Meeting       May 3, 2010 

Teachers’ Lounge, Essex Elementary School 

 

 

AGENDA 

 
6:30 p.m. Public Comment. 
 
6:35 p.m. Brendhan Zubricki – Town Administrator’s Report for the period covering 

April 24th, 2010 through April 30th, 2010 regarding the following items: 
* Martin/Main Corner Parking Site Visit 
* Revisions to Shellfish Regulations 
* Town Meeting Motions 

 
7:30 p.m. Adjourn to the Annual Town Meeting in the Essex Elementary School 

Gymnasium. 
 
Other Business: 

� Approve the expenditure of $150.00 from the Luther Burnham Fund to 
David W. Graf for half-year maintenance service on the E. Howard Town 
Hall Tower Clock. 

� Approve and sign the weekly warrant in the amount of $207,681.88. 
� Approve and sign the minutes for the April 26th, 2010, Selectmen’s Open 

Meeting and the Selectmen’s April 26th, 2010, Executive Session. 
� Approve and sign the Public Official Liability Insurance Renewal 

Application. 
� Town Meeting Posting. 
� Discuss State Beach Regulations. 
� Approve a request from Marilyn Klypka-Simpson to use Centennial Grove 

for a graduation party on Sunday, June 6th, 2010, between the hours of 
11:00 a.m. and 4:00 p.m. 

 
Licensing Board:  No items at this time. 
 
REMINDER:  Annual Town elections will be held at the Fire Station on Monday, May 
10th, 2010, between the hours of 7:00 a.m. and 8:00 p.m. 
 
REMINDER:  Cape Ann Savings Bank Trust and Financial Services Department, located 
on the third floor at 109 Main Street, Gloucester, will host the next Cape Ann Chamber of 
Commerce Evening Business Exchange on Wednesday, May 12, from 5:00 p.m. to 7:00 
p.m.  
 
REMINDER:  The next Board of Selectmen’s meeting will be held on Monday, May 
17th, at 7:00 p.m. in the T.O.H.P. Burnham Library. 
 


